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Our Ref: MGLA250920-5353 
 

19 October 2020 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 25 September 2020.  
Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 

You asked for:  

 

1. an up to date map of the finished works at the Property (Hindmans Way, Dagenham 

Dock), 

 

2. a detailed drawing of the Greater London Authority's roads and underground utilities 

and drainage discharges from the Property. 

 

We can today confirm that the GLA does not hold the information you have requested.   

 

Specifically, referring to these two requests in the order raised in your request: 

 
1. the finished highway works in Hindmans Way were completed by a private infrastructure 

contractor working for SEGRO Properties (not employed by the GLA). 
 

Details of these works are available in the planning portal of the local planning authority, the 
London Borough of Barking & Dagenham, 

 
2. GLA Land and Property Ltd (not the Greater London Authority) owns Hindmans Way.  

 
Neither GLA Land and Property Limited / Greater London Authority nor the previous landowner 
has carried out works to Hindmans Way, except for occasional essential repairs to the road 
surface.  
 
The underground utilities in Hindmans Way serving an industrial development plot on the 
western side of that road and associated drainage are set to be upgraded by SEGRO pursuant 
to a detailed planning consent they obtained for that plot, London Sustainable Industries Park 



     

 

 

(‘LSIP’) Plot 8. See below for the contact details of the local planning authority for further 
information and drawings. 
 
Cadent has adopted a former private medium pressure gas network in Hitch Street and in the 
southern section of Reef Street, both private estate roads in Dagenham Dock. Further details 
from Cadent. 
 
Stolthaven Dagenham Limited (whose main terminal is located off the bottom of Hindmans 
Way)  have, from time to time, made their own connections to the local drainage network. You 
would need to contact them direct for details. 

 

You may want to consider writing to the local planning and highway authority as they might 

hold some information relating to your enquiry: London Borough of Barking & Dagenham, Town 

Hall, 1 Town Square, Barking, Essex 1G11 7LU. 

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact  at 

@tfl.gov.uk, quoting the reference at the top of this email. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Senior Development Manager – Strategic Projects 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using 
the GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information



